
FCCW April 2022 Report

1. A joint meeting was held on May 2, 2022, with East Woodstock’s, Pastor Sue,
and deacons. Topic was summer union services.
July will be at FCCW. August as well as the first week in Sept. will be at East
Woodstock CC. Pastors will split their times when they preach.

2. In June we will return to traditional communion with bread and grape juice, rather
than the pre-packaged elements.

3. In order to reach more of our homebound congregants, we are looking at
developing a sign-up sheet to involve the congregation to visit folks in need of a
visit. Those who are interested could sign up for one month out of the year. Thus,
our homebound folks would have more connection with us.

Kathy Packard, Senior Deacon


